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November l, 1993 

TO: RICHARD JACKSON 

FROM: JOHN MROZ 

SUBJECT: PROGRESS REPORT (10/29/93) 

H&P Die & stamping Visit 10/13 & 10/14 
Louis Ferreira and John Mroz visited H&P to review their progress 
on tooling corrections for various components. M/870 carrier 
tooling improvements are due by the end of November 1993. 
Communications were discussed and a format was devised and 
initiated. All tooling issues will be documented as they happen 
and a log will be faxed daily to Remington. H&P appears to be 
making progress toward general tool refurbishment which will 
allow them to catch up general order position by the beginning of 
January 1994. 

XP-100 Stocks - Walnut & Laminated - Bishop Mfg. 
We continue to reject all stock shipments for dimensional and 
visual non-conformities. Monday, October 25, 1993, K.W. Soucy, 
R.A. Jackson and John Mroz made a conference call to John . 
Carless, General Manager of Fajen (new owners of Bishop Mfg.) 
enlisting his support to resolve these manufacturing problems . 
John Carless is to appraise us of their corrected components 
manufacturing and shipping schedule by 10/29/93. 
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